
November 2nd- November 6th

Message from the Principal

Thank you for joining us in the celebrations last week by sending pictures of your 
carved pumpkins, providing delicious treats and goodies, helping your child 
participate in themed dress, and watching our virtual parade. We hope the change in 
routine and the small celebrations were a welcomed highlight to our hardworking 
students.

We are blessed to have a visit from the Inspiration Lab this week (formerly know as 
the STEM lab). Students in 3rd through 8th grade are given the opportunity to 
participate in activities in the mobile lab in small groups with several precautions in 
place to keep everyone healthy and safe.  

Have questions? Contact Us!
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Message from the Principal

Pumpkin Carving Contest Winners
Thank you to all that participated in the pumpkin carving contest!  We had wonderful 
and creative entries.  Students were allowed to vote until Monday, November 2nd for 
$1.00 a vote.    

Thank you for your 
support of our 

online Auction! We 
raised over $6,000! 

Your continued 
support of our 

school is greatly 
appreciated!

The Virtual Book Fair is extended until Friday, November 
6th

Visit the website: www.bedfordfallsusa.com
 1. Click on “Login” at the top of the page
 2. Click the “Parent” link under “Register” on the right of the page
 3. Fill out the form to register with the company and to have access to the fair.  
***You DO NOT need to provide your address since all books will ship for free 
to the school***
             a. The school code is SHCS1
Once you’ve registered you will sign in (on the left side of the Login screen) 
using the username and password you provided each time you visit the 
website.

The Book Fair has been extended until the end of this week! 
This is a great opportunity for Christmas gifts for your child and 
gifts for teachers. Each teacher created a wish list of books she 
would like for her classroom. Be sure to check out the numerous 
titles available!

Silliest Pumpkin- Baron Anderson
Scariest Pumpkin- Travis Stoddard 

Most Creative Pumpkin- Audrey Daniel
Grand Prize Winner- Koy McGee
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December 1st, 2020

Wear It Wednesday Swag

Last year, our community 
helped us raise enough 
money to purchase a new 
activity bus! This year our 
goal is $7,500 to help cover 
loss of revenue from our 
canceled Auction, Golf 
Tournament, and Fall Fling. 
You can find our profile and 
ways you can start 
marketing to family and 
friends by going to 
richmond.igivecatholic.com.
If you have any questions or 
ways you would like to help, 
email Casey at 
cscarce@sheartschool.com.

We continue to find creative ways to fundraise to support our school this year! We 
are now taking orders for black tee-shirts and long-sleeved shirts with our theme for 
this year ("The light shines in the darkness, and the darkness has not overcome it." 
John 1:6) on the back and "SHCS 2020-2021" on the front. Students will be able to 
wear these any Wednesday of the school year. Below are the pictures of the shirt 
and an order form is attached to this week's newsletter. Order forms with payment 
will be due on Friday, November 20th!  

As many of you may remember, last year our students played a huge part in helping 
to prepare Advent/Christmas packages for the prisoners at Green Rock. Our school 
community is working on this service project again through Religion classes and we 
need your help! The items that can be included are specific. We are asking for just 
three different items from our school community.  
1.  Christmas cards- Wal Mart and the Dollar Stores have boxes of Christmas cards 
that are not expensive. NO FOIL OR GLITTER may be on the cards.  
2. FUN-SIZE/MINI Hershey Milk Chocolate bars  
3.  RAMEN NOODLES- Please consider sending in one or all of these items to school 
this week or next as we continue to assemble the packages.  
So far the students have been decorating the bags and folding note paper. This 
project is a real way in which our students can practice the Corporal and Spiritual 
Works of Mercy.  
THANK YOU!

A note from the Religion Department:  Advent 
Service Project, 2020



Wear It Wednesday T-shirts 
This year the School Home Connection group is offering a themed  

t-shirt that can be worn every Wednesday. The shirt is offered in long 

and short sleeves and has the school’s theme for this year printed on  

the back.  Short Sleeve are available for $15.00 and long sleeve are  

available for $20.00.  Orders are due November 20th.   

 
 
Youth  

Youth Short Sleeve $15.00 Long Sleeve $20.00 
Small   
Medium   
Large   
Extra Large   

 

 
Adult 
Adult Short Sleeve $15.00 Long Sleeve $20.00 
Small   
Medium   
Large   
Extra Large   
2 Xl  (+2.00)   
3 Xl  (+2.00)   

 

 

 

 Grand Total:___________________ 
 


